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Senate Committee on Energy and Environment. 

I as strong supporting your passing the legislation to divest our Oregon investments 

in coal companies. Our family is strongly 

involved in doing all we can to address climate change.   But we need to have 

support from our legislators to take our state funds 

out of investing in continued coal extraction and use. 

Even if all our families are doing their part to change our lifestyle and energy usage 

there will continue to be a vital need 

to our state to also do its part in ending coal burning. 

Please vote yes for HB4083 


